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A MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER

Happy Nepali New Year 2082! On behalf of the Government of
Manitoba, I'm happy to provide a message of welcome for the Nepali Cultural
Society of Manitoba’s Newsletter.

As Premier, I am always grateful for the opportunity to recognize the
distinct cultural communities that make our province such a rich place to live.
The Nepali community in Manitoba is a deeply valued part of our social,
economic, political, and cultural fabric.

I want to thank the Nepali Cultural Society of Manitoba for the work you
do to foster community connections, cultural engagement, and support local
businesses. Now more than ever it is important that we come together to
support each other in this way. As your government, we are committed to
building up our diverse communities and supporting Manitoba’s small
businesses and entrepreneurs.

To the Nepali Manitoban community, you are an important part of why
our province is such an amazing place. I wish you all a wonderful new year.
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